
 

 

 

 

 

 

                         29/10/2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Times of the School Day. 

I am writing to inform you, that from the week commencing 1st November we will be changing our 

timetable and times of the day slightly. All pupils attending The Midpoint Centre will be expected to 

be in for 8.50 finishing at 2.00pm.  

Please can I ask you as parents/carers to encourage your child to attend punctually and regularly. 

Each minute and day missed is learning lost and can impact on the grades your child may potentially 

achieve at the end of Year 11. 

 We look forward to seeing all the pupils next week. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Crispian Woolford 

Head of Centre 

 

 

 

The Midpoint Centre 
Lawnswood Campus, Lawnswood Avenue, 
Parkfields,  
Wolverhampton, WV4 6SR 
 
Tel: 01902 551695 
Midpoint.school@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
 
Head of Centre Mr C Woolford 

Executive Headteacher Miss Rachael C Brown BA (Hons) 

PGCE, NPQEL 


